
                                Puhinui School                                  

 
   Family Science Afternoon 
18th September 1.50 p.m. 

 
3 September 2019   
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
This term, Puhinui School has been enjoying a school-wide science focus. Our goal has 
been to raise childrens’ sense of wonder in the world around them and to develop scientific 
skills and an interest in the world from a scientific perspective. 
 
In order to celebrate student learning in science, we are holding an ‘open’ afternoon when 
parents and caregivers are invited to see what their child has been learning and the 
experiences they have been involved in. The science afternoon will be held on Wednesday 
18th September from 1.50 p.m. to 2.45 p.m.  We hope that you are able to join us.   
 
We would like an indication of how many parents and family will be attending; please 
complete the slip below and return it to your child’s classroom teacher by Friday the 13th 
September. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Puhinui School Science Team 
 
✂ --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

INDICATION OF INTEREST FOR SCIENCE AFTERNOON 
 

I am interested in attending ‘The Science Afternoon’ which will be held on Wednesday, 
September the 18th to view the science work of   
 

___________________________          Room _________ 

 

___________________________          Room _________ 

 

___________________________          Room _________ 

 

Number attending___________ 

 

Signed:  ________________________________ 

 


